
 Antimony Community Council Meeting 
 September 28, 2023 @4:00pm 

 Agenda: 

 ●  Welcome to the new school year. Mr. Peterson will be joining us this year to help 
 out. 

 ●  Parents' thoughts about the school and environment. 
 ●  Training Video 
 ●  Choose council members 
 ●  Set meetings for the school year 
 ●  Spending of funds: $2,272 : $1200 Meet the Masters, $400 Teacher stipend for 

 library, $995 online programs 

 Meeting began at 4:05pm 

 People in attendance: Mr Peterson, Janette Lee, Robin Gibbs, Brittney Montague, 
 Sarah Oyler 

 ●  Mr Peterson spoke and told the members that he would be assisting us with the 
 budget. 

 ●  The Video of how the new Trustlands will look this year was viewed and 
 discussed. 
 https://biteable.com/watch/3977764/3f0df108ed4babb2c2bfcbcfcdf9261f 

 ●  We could not create and vote on council member positions due to only 5 
 members present. Robin Gibbs will reach out to parents to join the committee. 

 ●  Mr Peterson asked the two parents in attendance for comments about how the 
 school is doing and any comments or suggestions. One parent mentioned that 
 she would like for there to be more personalized communication on how her 
 students are doing in school throughout the school year and not just at parent 
 conferences. She felt that as a school we are communicating well in School 
 Binder. 

 ●  Antimony is a small school and as a group we chose to have 3 meetings a year. 
 ○  September 28, 2023 
 ○  January 8, 2024 
 ○  March 4, 2024 

 ●  Discussion was held about the funds for the 23/24 plan. Adjustments need to be 
 made for Goal #1. 

https://biteable.com/watch/3977764/3f0df108ed4babb2c2bfcbcfcdf9261f


 ○  The $395 was not spent due to the school district buying Mystery Science. 
 ○  The funds need to be moved to Goal #2 for para hours. Paras worked 

 over the summer and have been paid for their time. 
 ■  All members present agreed and approved this change of 

 expenditures. 
 *Robin will reach out and email Holly to help with the budget change. 

 ●  Mr Peterson asked us what are some things that we need. A short discussion 
 took place about finding some surplus bookcases or shelving to put in our library. 

 Meeting adjourned at 4:55 


